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         CONSERVATION COMMISSION FIELD SITE WALK NOTICE 

December 17, 2022  

 

  

The Town of Hudson Conservation Commission will be performing a field site walk of land located at 

69 Burns Hill Road on December 17, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. This field survey is required to evaluate the 

proposed wetland buffer impacts stated on the Conditional Use Permit Application filed by Tammy 

and John Eaton for the purpose of installing an above ground pool and storage shed.  

  

Members of the community are invited to attend. 

 

 

Next Regular Meeting:  Monday, January 09, 2023 at 7:00 p.m.  

  

William Collins   

______________________________   

  William Collins, Chairman  
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